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Construction’s New Initiative to Build Trust and Accountability 

 
With continuous record-setting years in construction, INDOT has been 
working toward improving its ability to deliver high-quality projects on time 
and on budget. To achieve this, the Construction Division established the 

Construction Operations Improvement Program earlier this year to implement a series of continuous 
improvement initiatives centered around developing people, utilizing technology, and optimizing processes.  
 
As part of the Construction Operations Improvement Program, Construction is embarking on a targeted 
initiative to establish a culture of trust, accountability, and continuous improvement within the division.  
 
This initiative kicked off in August and includes a comprehensive assessment of the current working norms, 
management practices, and behaviors within Construction. This initiative includes a culture survey, focus 
groups, and interviews with a cross-section of individuals inside and outside Construction. The results of the 
assessment will be the identification and implementation of tangible outcomes. These outcomes will drive 
meaningful change to our day-to-day experience. 
 
Individuals who are asked to participate in these items will be provided with additional information in separate 
communications. We highly encourage participation; your feedback will serve as the basis for change and help 
us deliver the best outcomes for INDOT. 
 

 
 

https://www.in.gov/indot/div/newsletters/erin_stories/news_07_05_23.pdf
https://ingov.sharepoint.com/sites/INDOTIntranet/SitePages/Agency-Goals.aspx
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